
Time is running out, but it’s not too late to 
respond to the 2020 Census. 

• Georgia is currently ranked 46th out of the 50 states in Census response, which means our state 
and county could lose a congressional seat and vital funding for services we use every day.

• Only 64% of DeKalb County’s households have self-responded to the census.
• A lot is at stake with the Census including money and political power for our communities.
• If 100% of DeKalb households are counted, DeKalb could receive $1.8 billion in Federal money 

every year for the next 10 years. That’s funding we can use for parks and recreation, mental 
health, prenatal care, elderly care, schools, affordable housing and public transportation.

• It takes less than 10 minutes so please respond now at my2020census.gov or by calling 1-844-
330-2020. There are only 10 questions. There are no questions about incomes or immigration 
status.

• It’s safe, easy and important.

Census takers are currently knocking on doors to collect responses from households that have not self-responded. 
Census takers will not come into your home. They will not ask for your social security, financials, or immigration status. If
no one is home when the census taker visits, the census taker will leave a notice of their visit with information about 
how to respond online at www.my2020census.gov, by phone or by mail.

We must work together to ensure that everyone is counted in the 2020 Census.

September 30th is the last day.

https://my2020census.gov/

